
April (4/22/2015) ~ Website Committee Meeting

Attending ~
Chair (Mary), Co-Chair (Sally), The Holyoke Group Frank, *New rep  - The Holyoke 
Step Group (Chris), and Alt Delegate (Mark), and Archives  Bobbi

Spring Assembly Minutes and comments were reviewed ~

Feed back from groups ~ 
Chris mentioned he was aware of and had used the Website prior to attending the 
Website Committee Meeting ~ Pamphlets are starting to circulate

Visitors ~ 
Mark mentioned the MA State Convention (Planning Committee)

*Bobbi had come at our request (New Business)

Old Business ~ 
Pamphlet Circulating ~ Some have been passed out at the Area Meeting to DCM’s 
and Committee Chairs to help circulate at their monthly meetings ~ Also Website 
Committee  Members  are  circulating  Pamphlets  at  meeting  they  attend 
(commitments, etc.) ~ We hope to start visiting new meetings to see if/how they are 
utilizing our technology

*Will ask if we might add a Pamphlet to the Round Up Packets

New Business ~ Marquee 
Bobbi shared some archives pictures with us as possibilities  ~ Initially we were 
thinking  of  asking  groups  to  send  pics  of  their  meeting  spaces  (without 
people/anonymous), but then we started discussing the idea of using our Area 31 
events… Round Up, District events, NERAASA 2016, State Convention, International 
Convention  –  hospitality,  etc  ~  since  it’s  a  service  website…  why  not  use  pics 
showing our service involvement in Area 31 … more to come!!!

**Also considered if we could click a marquee picture and as another way to get to 
the different committees?

Closed with the “I Am Responsible *Next Meeting will be May 27th 2015

Respectfully submitted,
Mary


